From: Aarti Kotak 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 8:04 AM
To: Steve Berlin; Erin Keane
Subject: Gift on behalf of the City

Steve/Erin,

Good morning—hope the weekend was good.  

In the spirit of Forrest Gump, I accepted a small box of chocolates from Brinshore Development on the City’s behalf and put them out for the public’s enjoyment.

Thanks,

Aarti

Aarti Kotak

Deputy Chief of Staff for Neighborhood Economic Development

Office of the Mayor

